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Joe C. Yelderman, M.D.
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#Sheldon J. Wolfe, Esq., Chairman C/ c'y'fd g
Atomic Safety and Licensing /

#
Board Panel 4 f

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comr.ission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Wolfe,

Thanks for not notifying me of the cancellation of
the April 18th meeting.

Again I wish to notify you of my desire to be a full
intervenor and expect to present my views at the next
meeting. I expect to be notified when the April 18th
meeting is re-scheduled.
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Sincerely,

/s/

Joe C. Yelderman, M.D.
,
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